
  

  

  

EB/bg  

 

November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

East Cambs Careers Fair – Tuesday 7 November 2023 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

For Information Only  

 
We have been invited to attend the East Cambridgeshire Careers and Skills fair at Ely 
Cathedral. During the day, students will be encouraged to meet local employers in the local 
labour market, exploring opportunities for life after Bottisham. Students will also be 
encouraged to think about the options for work experience in July 2024.   

This event brings together schools, businesses, networking organisations and public sector 
partners to help our students make informed choices regarding Post-16 education and 
employment. Students will depart the college mid-morning and return to the college in time 
for school transport home. We will be travelling to Ely by coach which has been generously 
funded by the event sponsors. As a result, there is no cost to parents. 

We plan to depart mid-morning and return for the majority of period 3. Students will need 
their books for period 1 and 3 lessons.  

Students are advised to bring a packed lunch, as they will miss the normal lunchtime session 
in school. We have arranged packed lunches for those students normally receiving free 
school meals and it can be collected before the trip. If you would prefer to provide your own 
packed lunch, please inform us at trips@bottishamvc.org to avoid food waste. Please also 
note that your child’s free school meal allowance for the day will be used unless you inform 
us that they do not need the free packed lunch. 

Students must be in school uniform. 

Please note that there will be local press at this event; if you do not wish your child to be 
photographed, please advise me on the email below. 

If student behaviour is a concern prior to the trip, students may not be able to attend. If 
behaviour on the trip is a concern, parents/guardians will be contacted and asked to collect 
students from Ely Cathedral. 

We will assume implied consent for your child to participate in this off-site visit; hence there 
is no permission slip on this letter. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions regarding this event. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Miss E Brooke 
Head of Learning, Year 10 


